Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of FEducation 'P 4

MAR 3 12008

DepED MEMORANDUM
No. 15 9 s. 2008

REQUEST FOR THE CHANGE OF NAME OF MIRIAM COLLEGE
FOUNDATION, INC.

To: Undersecretaries
Assistant Secretaries
Bureau Directors
Regional Directors
Schools Division/City Superintendents

1. For the information and guidance of all concerned, the Miriam College
Foundation, Inc. (MCFI) prefers to use the name Miriam College.

o H Likewise, it is requested that the school be addressed as Miriam College
in all activities and meetings organized by this Department where school
officials or students from said school are invited to participate.

3. Further, all documents and materials that emanate from this Office that
will bear the school name shall also reflect the name Miriam College.

4. For more information, contact Dr. Patricia B. Licuanan, President,
Miriam College, Katipunan Road, Loyola Heights, Quezon City at tel. nos. 426-
0169; 580-5400 to 29; telefax no. 6769; website: www.mc.edu.ph

5. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

Reference: None
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